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December 11, 1998

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

RE: Change of Address
Dear USNRC:

This letter is to inform you that an address change is in order for the correspondence
between our companies. | have enclosed a copy of the address label that is no longer
valid.

Please change the address to:

ABB Service Inc.

Joe Crechan

Vice President - Quality

7860 East Pleasant Valley Road
Cleveland, Ohio 44131

If you have any questions, please direct them to my assistant, Darcy Vergallito at (216)
573-0470 or myselt.

Thank You.
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